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   ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’.  

7th March 2025 - Our “Value for life” is “Forgiveness.                   
Forgive and you will be forgiven". Luke 6:37 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
          
 

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       

Dear all,  

This is a week of thankfulness…Thank you to the children that took part in the sponsored pancake 

toss. I heard lots of giggles and laughing while you were trying to throw the pancakes in the air 

and catch them. Despite practising mine spent more time on the floor than in the air and in the 

pan! A huge thank you to all the lovely parents that came in to support this, organising and 

counting, we had at least 3 frying pans going at once! We will announce winners in collective 

worship and look forward to seeing how much we have raised for our children. 

Thursday this week, also saw World Book Day 25, and the children                                                  

had a wonderful day celebrating reading at the heart of our school.                                                     

Staff shared that one of the loveliest moments in the day was the                                                        

reading buddies where older children read to younger children, to see                                                           

the caring and kindness was beautiful. We had children snuggling                                                 

with a book in PJ’s of every description, bears, witches, princess’s,                                            

pirates and many more took over the school. Thank you to our volunteer                                                                                                                   

reader for being a storyteller for the afternoon. God Bless Mrs Mowbray 

  

 

     We are a church  

school…  

exploring forgiveness  

and how to turn over a new leaf 
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Week in pictures…  

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

EYFS:World Book Day  

 

 

 

 

 

Class 2: Reading! 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 3: Geography! 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 4: Sharing! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

           
 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mr S Sharma 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, James Towey, Dave Clifton 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  
 

 

 

 

    

Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus  …   

Inclusion Team creating a bank of                                                                                                            

resources for children, parents and staff … 

More details coming soon. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

‘Peep into Glazebury’s History from Logbooks - We are in possession of our school logbooks that 

date back to July 8th 1873, before we were even in our school building in 1882. We thought we would 

share some of the accounts with you each week. 

   

 

 

1903-Nov 5th- School floor dirty this morning - not properly swept. 

1904-May 10th -Eleven fresh cases of measles notified this morning about fifty 

children are now absent. 

19.04-May 13th-Dr Challoner, medical Officer visited the school and ordered the 

closing of the school until Monday May 30th. 

 



 

 

Pancake Toss   

Thank you to all our PTA volunteers and parents who came into school on Tuesday morning to run our 

annual Pancake Toss Event. All our children and staff had great fun competing in this event. 

You could tell there had been lots of practicing as the scores of how many you could toss in a minute were 

amazing this year, well done everyone. The scores were very close, but we have a winner in each year 

group: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prizes will be given out in collective worship today. Please collect your sponsorship money and either 

send into school in cash or pay via our ParentPay app.  Thank you in advance, all money raised goes 

to the benefit of your children. 

 

 

World Book Day          

This special day is dedicated to promoting the joy of reading and encouraging our children to explore the 

wonderful world of books. Children came to school in either PJ’s, so they could relax and read some 

magical and marvellous stories or they dressed as a character from another place, country or time in line 

with our theme: AROUND THE WORLD. They took part in a character hunt of 22 characters from around 

the world, reading buddies, story read by one of our lovely volunteer readers, completed drawing of their 

favourite character workshops, quizzes, craft and some even had a photo with ..........! Where is he now? 

 

 

 

Nursery  Joint winners Oliver and Noah 

Reception Rafe 

Year 1  Florence 

Year 2  Alice 

Year 3  Harriet 

Year 4  Riley 

Year 5  Jaxx 

Year 6  Isla 

Staff member Mrs Goman 

PTA Member Mrs Booth 

 

 
 

 



 
 

         
         
 
 

            
Many of our children take part in a whole 
wide range of activities outside school. 
Football, music, dancing, gymnastics, 
rugby, karate to name but a few. We would 
like to hear about their achievements, share 
with our Glazebury family via our weekly 
newsletter. So, we can all be aware and 
proud of our children’s achievements.  Please 
can you speak to or email the school office 
Glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk with their 
achievements and we can include them in 
our newsletter. 

                                                                              
Parents Evening we look forward to welcoming all our parents/carers into school next week for parents 

evening, we trust you all have your appointments booked, if not please make sure you do so before 

Monday. 

Monday 10th March 2025 – Year 2 – 3.30 to 6pm 

Tuesday 11th March 2025- Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Year 2, Class 3, Class 4 -3.30pm to 6pm 

Wednesday 12th March 2025- Nursery, Reception, Year 1, Class 3, Class 4 - 3.30pm to 6pm 

 

 

 

Staff Vacancy – Nursery Lead  

We have a vacancy in our wonderful EYFS area at school to join our amazing team of staff and even 

more amazing children. If you would like further details or know anyone who might be interested, please 

let them know and share our details. Full information can be found on our school website, WBC job 

vacancies section and LDST vacancies or speak to Mrs Holcroft in the school office. 

 

 
 

1st March – Benjamin 

 

 

 

Please remember we are a nut free school, 

we have children in school with nut allergies, 

therefore please ensure your child’s snack and 

packed lunch do not contain any nuts and check 

ingredients if you are not sure. Please DO NOT 

SEND ANY CHOCOLATE SPREAD products on 

sandwiches as some do contain nuts. 

 

Parents Evening Creche  

To ensure a focused and productive discussion during parents evening, we 

request that children do not attend the meetings. This will enable transparent 

conversations to take place. We understand that arranging childcare can be 

challenging, so we are pleased to offer a creche in the reception class to 

accommodate those who do not have alternative childcare options. Thank you 

for your understanding and cooperation. Mrs Mowbray 
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Head Teachers Award  

Heidi 

for singing so beautifully in class…with 

actions. 

Francie 

for being a kind and caring friend in class. 

You have settled into school life so well. 

Inez 

for explaining all about how to show 

forgiveness. 

I am proud of you. 

Ruan 

for letting me know how to share equally. 

You blew my socks off. 

Guinevere 

for being so polite to staff, children and visitors 

to school. I am proud of you. 

Annabelle 

for showing wonderful behaviour for learning, 

listening and sharing knowledge. 

Jaxx 

for being a thoughtful and reflective member of 

the school in learning and caring of others. 

Oliver C 

for being an enthusiastic reader and sharing 

that knowledge with all. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Personal Development Award 

 

Keira 

for knowing all her letter sounds. 

Tilly 

for wonderful behaviour at all times. 

George 

for his brilliant writing this week and for his 

consideration of super adjectives.  

I am so proud. 

Henry 

for working hard on your handwriting. 

We are very proud of you. 

Annabelle 

for her determination and perseverance, she has 

shown so far in our swimming lessons. 

Betty 

for her resilience, determination and positive 

attitude to learning. 

I am proud of you Betty. 

Sophie 

for super work in English and Math. 

Lincoln 

for amazing work this week in computing. 

 

 

 

      
 

Warrington Guardian 

Special Mother’s Day edition 

All children from reception to year 6, have 

written a short Mother’s Day message 

which will be published in the Warrington 

Guardian special edition on Thursday 27th 

March. Please buy your copy from your 

local newsagents to see your message. 

 

 

Warrington Borough Council School Meals 

 
We appreciate most families pay on time or in advance 

for school meals, however on the odd occasion 

ParentPay accounts can go into arrears. I know you 

work with us to ensure this doesn’t happen Warrington 

Borough Council have asked that we share with all our 

families that on Monday 31/3/25 it is their financial 

year end and ask that no-one is in arrears for school 

meals as at the close of the school day or the 

outstanding balance appears as a debt to the school.  

Thanks in advance for ensuring your accounts are up 

to date. 

 

       

School Lunchtime Award 

Francie for trying lots of new foods at lunch. 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 95.5%. 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 3rd March 2025. 

Attendance in our classes 

Miss Carroll - Reception attendance 92.7% 

Miss Foster - Year 1 attendance 100% Well done! 

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 100% Well done! 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 94.3%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 100% Well done! 

Mr Sharma - Year 5 attendance 100% Well done! 

Mr Sharma - Year 6 attendance 97.8% 

Golden Tickets  

  Nursery – Well done nursery super World Book Day, you are amazing. 

   Reception – All our reception children for an amazing World Book Day. Well done. 

  Class 2-1 – Everyone has a golden ticket this week. 

   Class 2-2 – Molly-May, Silver-Savannah, Alice, Henry, Szymon, Ethan, Lucas, Fynn. 

   Class 3 – Harriet, Lucy, Sienna, Charlie, Riley Guinevere, Jayden, Spencer, Betty, Chloe, Evie, 

George, Elsie, William, Caleb, Annabelle, Cora, Alexander, Rosie, Jessica. 
   Class 4 – Well done class 4 who all have a golden ticket this week. 

 

 

 

 

 


